
 

Announcements from 1st to 8th September 2024 
 

Sunday 1st September 

Fifteenth Sunday after Pentecost 

2nd Class – Green 

 

Mass: 8 & 9am 

High Mass: 11am 
(Confessions during each Mass) 

Monday 2nd September 

St Stephen, King and Confessor 

3rd Class – White 

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6pm 

Tuesday 3rd September 

St Pius X Pope and Confessor 

1st Class – White 

 

Mass: 6:50pm 

Sung Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6pm  

Wednesday 4th September 

Ferial day 

4th Class – Green 

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6pm 

Thursday 5th September 

St Lawrence Justinian, Bishop and 

Confessor 

3rd Class – White 

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6pm 

Friday 6th September 

Ferial day 

4th Class – Green 

First Friday of the month 

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Adoration: 3pm / Rosary: 4:50pm 

Sung Mass: 5:30pm 

Saturday 7th September 

Our Lady on Saturday 

4th Class – White 

 

First Saturday of the month 

Mass: 6:50am 

Conference: 9am / Adoration 10am 

Sung Mass: 11am  

Sunday 8th September 

Sixteenth Sunday after Pentecost 

2nd Class – Green 

 

Mass: 8 & 9am 

High Mass: 11am 
(Confessions during each Mass) 

CONFESSIONS AVAILABLE ON REQUEST 



 
 

 

 

Announcements:  

• Today, Adoration and meeting as usual on the first Sunday of the month. 

• Tomorrow the school will open its doors for a new academic year. 

• Wednesday our seminarians, Kageni and Augustine will fly back to Europe for their 

second year of seminary. Pray for them. 

• This first Saturday of September we are organizing an event for single ladies, with 

or without children for spiritual guidance. The event will take place at St joseph 

Center. Please register on the link shared on Social media. 

• Next Sunday we will resume officially our meeting for the fundraising activities for 

the building of the Church. The project is going on well. We are currently waiting 

for a visit of a member of the General House in November to get the approval of 

our project. 

• The Sunday 15th September we will solemnize the feast of Holy Cross. We have 

decided to do so every year the Sunday after the 14th of September inviting both the 

school and the church to share tea and mandazi after the High Mass. 

 

 

 

Newcomers are warmly invited  

to visit the desk at the entry of the church  

to get more information,  

register on the WhatsApp or telegram group,  

and be introduced to a priest and to the life of the parish. 
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